Public comment #11

Publiccomment # 11
Bos Rud 12/11/23

Leo Bennett-Cauchon <leobennettcauchon@gmail.com>

Mon 12/11/2023 11:08 AM

 $To: BOS-District\ I\ <bost hree@edcgov.us>; BOS-District\ II\ <bost hree@edcgov.us>; BOS-District\ V\ <bost hose four@edcgov.us>; BOS-District\ II\ <bost wo@edcgov.us>; BOS-Clerk\ of\ the\ Board\ <edc.cob@edcgov.us>$

Dear Supervisors,

Please postpone to a future date the second reading of Ordinance 5189. The reasons for this request are:

- 1. The public would benefit from the fulfillment of our BOS's commitment to "... contact the Office of AIDS to coordinate a discussion with the Board in a local format."
- 2. The public would benefit from current data from EDC public health.
- 3. The public would benefit from perspectives from SHRC's partners including our hospitals and health centers.
- 4. Our neighbors challenged by substance use disorder would benefit from current data on overdose reversals by SHRC.

Sincerely, Léo Bennett-Cauchon 916 307-8525